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Year Six SATs Information Evening 

5:00 pm – 5:30pm Thursday 1
st

 December 

 
Dear Parents, 

  

We will be holding an information evening on Thursday 1
st

 December to discuss the Year Six SATs (Standard 

Assessment Tests). We feel that it would be beneficial for you all to have an opportunity to find out about 

how the children will be assessed at the end of Key Stage Two and ask any questions that you may have. 

You will also be able to find out about recent changes to the curriculum and discuss the best ways to 

support your child at home. It would be great to see as many of you there as possible. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss France 

 

 

  

 
 I wish / do not wish to attend the SATs Information Evening. 

  

Signed _________________________________________  

  

Date ____________________ 

  

 

 


